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Cancellation of the Men’s Final Qualifier in the USA for Tokyo 2020 
 

I regret to inform our Members that the above event is immediately cancelled 
due to the coronavirus situation, the difficulties of worldwide travel, including 

into and out of the USA, and a number of other important reasons.  A fuller 
explanation will be provided as soon as possible. 

 
My sincere apologies for any inconvenience that this decision causes. 

 
All teams will have their Team Entry Fees refunded by World ParaVolley.  You 

should contact the LOC in relation to the fees paid to them. 
 
World ParaVolley understands that this decision will negatively affect the various 

teams in different ways, but we seek your understanding and hope that you 
appreciate that the health and safe travel of the athletes and ITOs is our first 

priority.   
 

 
 

Sincerely, 

  
Barry Couzner OAM 

President, World ParaVolley 
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